
 
 
 
 
November 17, 2020 
 
BY EMAIL AND RESS 
 
Ms. Christine Long 
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
2300 Yonge Street, Suite 2700, P.O. Box 2319 
Toronto, Ontario   M4P 1E4 
 
Dear Ms. Long: 
 

Re: EB-2020-0091 – Integrated Resource Planning Framework Proceeding 
 

I am writing on behalf of Environmental Defence and the Green Energy Coalition to request a 
brief extension of the deadline to file our evidence by two business days. This brief indulgence is 
required because the expert witness, Chris Neme, recently had to travel out of state for eight days 
to attend to a family medical emergency. This significantly set back his work. Although we had 
hoped to meet the original deadline of Thursday, November 19, 2020, we are now requesting an 
extension of two business days to Monday, November 23, 2020.  
 
We believe this is warranted because: 

• The emergency circumstances justify the additional time; 

• The time requested is very small and will not have a material impact on the timing of this 
proceeding; and 

• The additional time would help to ensure that the Board is provided with more useful 
evidence in this proceeding.  

Thank you for considering this request.  
 
Yours truly, 

 
Kent Elson 
 
CC: Parties in the above process 

Elson 
Advocacy 

Elson Advocacy  
Professional Corporation 

Kent@ElsonAdvocacy.ca 
1062 College St., Toronto, ON   M6H 1A9 

tel:  416 906-7305 
fax:  416 763-5435 

 


